
 

JANUARY 2024 

Lions and LCIF Bring Possibility to Life 

Lions and LCIF are making a difference throughout the holidays, and throughout 
the year. Discover the impact that Lions are making through the support of LCIF 
grants in the remarkable stories of kindness and service in this heartwarming 
video. 

International President Patti Hill 
 

  

 

Lion Neil’s Ace Drivers, 
 
I hope everyone is enjoying the holidays and recharging for the next year. It will be 2024 
and we are part of the greatest service organization that will reach its 107th Year 
anniversary. Oh yes, please forgive me for calling our great founder Melven Jones as 
Marvin….if it should happen again, it is worth at least a $20 fine….or likely more, if our 
District Tail Twister Karl Johnson should catch me.  
 
January will be a busy month with the P&SC meeting on January 6th, our District Cabinet 
meeting on January 13th, the Bob Dowden dinner on January 26th, our Mid-Winter 
Conference on January 27th. and the 3rd Council of Governors meeting starting on January 
31st in Kerrville, where we start to celebrate Texas Lions Camp’s 75th anniversary.  
 
If you haven’t signed up for the Bob Dowden dinner and our Mid-Winter Conference, 
please do so. You can on our District Website. 
 
Now is also the time to present club resolutions for next year’s opening elected 
positions. These will be elected during our District Convention starting on April 26 and the 
resolutions have to be submitted 30 days prior. Uniquely. we will be electing a Council 
Chair EEEE (for 2027-28, which we do every 16 years as it passes through all the state 
districts as does the handling the State Convention). Our normal open positions will be for 
the Second Vice District Governor, Texas Lions Camp Director, Lighthouse of Houston 
Director, Lions Eye Bank of Texas Director and a Humanitarian Relief Fund 
Director. These are rewarding positions and are members of the District Cabinet. There 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wuEncFadat9mb43Raw4wwAxbfvkS0JM8AH9Ezx5PbdY-chlo7yFC6pfHN2BrKWtwKyTZhrZIvzz96ob22bePoNR9ZcfcpsyP5JflCg7M_UFXd9-N3lGbMTxGLJ-eJvLMAtyClAQSxgngJK3h8sL1q21GcjX01yGV98fGqpcy9TvQmf8OxWBA_curxZdrAIWMSyAaGMgF4N3IuTEl8N83Lqs8ps8zkJVLdwG372RaV9t95MrU2JG36k4TQywzyBlVpUTUtTqSSJ_yc-A8gqdQf0XrLTmY1E5HSC0sH8enH-1iLsALjDOfku-kkvaKiupABN48V05o2pitQM46A5RsXBJs1yZGaDmLy9mcnybC0GjLG2QVOiWRTZHGD9J7ZgFx7Nhq4onvVhiUaeMOQTIq1WhW8Xb_OOYNIMvZ2BmrJ-R4OeKntR8u8o5sHC3f4BQkaMnXl69-j2HuUUGOncN0eI2KUA72FL004zjhyB4p9QnV6muIf-VRdTcYWNnxeEDNfvJmWTQedzQ_3jdulzOrKct4cSyfVGw6QDeWOefZooVWR7WmW168eQ_8Klmqr_gdlN5JhgvG9lMu09LxRh-4uLK1JwdbWs1hkkIoZPZZP2oOLOVHmBTjk8kN_eOakyy9Nl3hDL-gxC78QEypfg5J3goJG4yLJuJCnFAVDqbUiVg_oYQedldCHxYRh4HSXr9PYPnnSn7tn2hy2QTYh1q7YkCPwriq8VLrYSIxnaxfZrWC2C0kOfEL1shB5uJQIDAJcZhNHrG4AJOvxXgIIgNrllG0-6f81DXHhsGeVguwgPW9i4GKT4UnCPLFgq9vKlJIQFmJeVg_fYC63jTUGvFKuWPvM_UN3lcPIWLw77eUlQIkR3ClxeqDZsf2JjwSCtIUJWGTFAoPSAipeY7zQfKWfTUYUT3ma5NgBugq_okMx-cEzUHLmYlcZRDzPEGd8woeLOM5klxr_tMkFLN01JpmqSxTAXYxzm9L39-4revGjXZIoi25BnfWD98h7y8-rw97_Xl2kZQz7BUhtZNOceJwp7YjRe_PDIPxYtHIKgT_5xFrZcYgY6HDihSnIU0Pm244&c=7RQ-qmrUUHOStsQlFm-O9sMLJ6axKkBr1LPPRH02FEjjhPfZaxAF3A==&ch=Z0DC74NrWfzCberJDJYM9nMardIaxhaO6lw1_ygmtJcnsReKMMFU5A==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wuEncFadat9mb43Raw4wwAxbfvkS0JM8AH9Ezx5PbdY-chlo7yFC6pfHN2BrKWtwKyTZhrZIvzz96ob22bePoNR9ZcfcpsyP5JflCg7M_UFXd9-N3lGbMTxGLJ-eJvLMAtyClAQSxgngJK3h8sL1q21GcjX01yGV98fGqpcy9TvQmf8OxWBA_curxZdrAIWMSyAaGMgF4N3IuTEl8N83Lqs8ps8zkJVLdwG372RaV9t95MrU2JG36k4TQywzyBlVpUTUtTqSSJ_yc-A8gqdQf0XrLTmY1E5HSC0sH8enH-1iLsALjDOfku-kkvaKiupABN48V05o2pitQM46A5RsXBJs1yZGaDmLy9mcnybC0GjLG2QVOiWRTZHGD9J7ZgFx7Nhq4onvVhiUaeMOQTIq1WhW8Xb_OOYNIMvZ2BmrJ-R4OeKntR8u8o5sHC3f4BQkaMnXl69-j2HuUUGOncN0eI2KUA72FL004zjhyB4p9QnV6muIf-VRdTcYWNnxeEDNfvJmWTQedzQ_3jdulzOrKct4cSyfVGw6QDeWOefZooVWR7WmW168eQ_8Klmqr_gdlN5JhgvG9lMu09LxRh-4uLK1JwdbWs1hkkIoZPZZP2oOLOVHmBTjk8kN_eOakyy9Nl3hDL-gxC78QEypfg5J3goJG4yLJuJCnFAVDqbUiVg_oYQedldCHxYRh4HSXr9PYPnnSn7tn2hy2QTYh1q7YkCPwriq8VLrYSIxnaxfZrWC2C0kOfEL1shB5uJQIDAJcZhNHrG4AJOvxXgIIgNrllG0-6f81DXHhsGeVguwgPW9i4GKT4UnCPLFgq9vKlJIQFmJeVg_fYC63jTUGvFKuWPvM_UN3lcPIWLw77eUlQIkR3ClxeqDZsf2JjwSCtIUJWGTFAoPSAipeY7zQfKWfTUYUT3ma5NgBugq_okMx-cEzUHLmYlcZRDzPEGd8woeLOM5klxr_tMkFLN01JpmqSxTAXYxzm9L39-4revGjXZIoi25BnfWD98h7y8-rw97_Xl2kZQz7BUhtZNOceJwp7YjRe_PDIPxYtHIKgT_5xFrZcYgY6HDihSnIU0Pm244&c=7RQ-qmrUUHOStsQlFm-O9sMLJ6axKkBr1LPPRH02FEjjhPfZaxAF3A==&ch=Z0DC74NrWfzCberJDJYM9nMardIaxhaO6lw1_ygmtJcnsReKMMFU5A==


are some prerequisites that can be found on our District Constriction and By-laws located 
in our District Website.  
I will review our district goals for December YTD at the P&SC meeting on January 6th.  We 
do have our “Membership Incentive” drawing we were planning at the same 
meeting. The criteria was for us to be at one-half of our district goal for added members or 
+25 members by December 31st. Unfortunately, we are currently at – 27, primarily because 
we haven’t chartered a new club yet and we had one club that is reorganizing and dropped 
24 members. We did have thirteen clubs with positive membership growth. It is important 
to recognize them and potentially reward them in the drawing….so it is on.  
 
Lion Neil 

Remember what an ACE is – Having Fun 
while Providing Service and obtaining 
Membership Growth!           

  

Coming Soon!! 

P & S C Meeting  
Weds January 3  

@China Bear (1500 N. Fwy)  
  

Montgomery Lions  
Bingo 

 

 



Saturday January 6 

  

Save The Dates 

Bob Dowden Dinner 

Plan to attend our annual Bob Dowden Dinner supporting Texas 
Lions Camp to be held Friday Jan. 26, 2024 at the Marriott 

Houston North. More details 
http://www.lions2s2.org/BobDowden.html 

 

Mid Winter Conference  
Plan to attend our annual District 2-S2 Mid-Winter Conference to 
be held Sat. Jan. 27, 2024 at the Marriott Houston North. More 
details http://www.lions2s2.org/CNV24.html 
 

Bowl-a-thon 2024  
For more info see flyer below  

Saturday February 10th @ 12:30pm  

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wuEncFadat9mb43Raw4wwAxbfvkS0JM8AH9Ezx5PbdY-chlo7yFC6nAinqWO-feagT6axIvgBmmq5rGUYfCaGu7fUisLuZ6fusLNuQzwYfJK_8YbJKHUE3ltYfWwdDE9mpffh_JM_1ipyOnE7DP2ojLqb5nxDdBT&c=7RQ-qmrUUHOStsQlFm-O9sMLJ6axKkBr1LPPRH02FEjjhPfZaxAF3A==&ch=Z0DC74NrWfzCberJDJYM9nMardIaxhaO6lw1_ygmtJcnsReKMMFU5A==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wuEncFadat9mb43Raw4wwAxbfvkS0JM8AH9Ezx5PbdY-chlo7yFC6nAinqWO-fea83ROCIyklYT7g5aR86udnF08rrvsw9TFOaQDSnXwXYbTRpnGmNUC5D8aijGOOT3MQ7FSfDC7fiTqRq1BvN-ULxHZbSODJnen&c=7RQ-qmrUUHOStsQlFm-O9sMLJ6axKkBr1LPPRH02FEjjhPfZaxAF3A==&ch=Z0DC74NrWfzCberJDJYM9nMardIaxhaO6lw1_ygmtJcnsReKMMFU5A==


 

 

https://www.lions2s2.org/pdffiles/CyFair Jan. 2024 
newsletter.pdf  

  

https://sef6nilups7jqomwobruengyutf-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/tony_towncenterevents_com/EVoTL5NolxFAuVDuduuf8xMBBqlAgMlldZbm4rh3uMlMLA


 



 

  

 

 
 

DOWNLOAD A .PDF COPY OF PAWPRINTS AT NEWSLETTERS 

NEXT PAWPRINTS WILL BE PUBLISHED THURSDAY FEBRUARY 
1. DEADLINE FOR CONTRIBUTIONS TO 

NEWSLETTER@LIONS2S2.ORG IS MONDAY JANUARY 29th. 

  

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wuEncFadat9mb43Raw4wwAxbfvkS0JM8AH9Ezx5PbdY-chlo7yFC6oiO7_4tYj7xsmGOtr27yYBO7_wMCM-rw7zttl3IcjBepn8iE1rveZwagy5ylpqpDOyAnNCnw2_ey7MSEw2nXlxlbpuVoGgS2b113BDMCWJ8jeyAD2W4V1U=&c=7RQ-qmrUUHOStsQlFm-O9sMLJ6axKkBr1LPPRH02FEjjhPfZaxAF3A==&ch=Z0DC74NrWfzCberJDJYM9nMardIaxhaO6lw1_ygmtJcnsReKMMFU5A==
mailto:NEWSLETTER@LIONS2S2.ORG


 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wuEncFadat9mb43Raw4wwAxbfvkS0JM8AH9Ezx5PbdY-chlo7yFC6vQXaDSxmmng20GsW2IWt5m-VxoerlkJPf0tw5w6FBo-lx02IQ6ncGmNIufFT8ae-58xtvRbHjSi4CQwFNpuea0jEgrAlGsSijFdRORCU_RwrKO_56UgZAYtsTgHJ9i1f1qQQRYCF5bXxYKWmkAcsX4=&c=7RQ-qmrUUHOStsQlFm-O9sMLJ6axKkBr1LPPRH02FEjjhPfZaxAF3A==&ch=Z0DC74NrWfzCberJDJYM9nMardIaxhaO6lw1_ygmtJcnsReKMMFU5A==


 

       
  
 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wuEncFadat9mb43Raw4wwAxbfvkS0JM8AH9Ezx5PbdY-chlo7yFC6hovVPv8dB9gtB-C34W4NL61l2-jJPCAQH5-yFTKa57wFC09BjHgpqlVBo9gjEMUpcLqr5ifEEDi&c=7RQ-qmrUUHOStsQlFm-O9sMLJ6axKkBr1LPPRH02FEjjhPfZaxAF3A==&ch=Z0DC74NrWfzCberJDJYM9nMardIaxhaO6lw1_ygmtJcnsReKMMFU5A==

